
 

Date: Tuesday 6 April 2021 

 

NOTICE TO SUPPLIERS: ITT 537-2 

CHANGE DATES FOR TENDER CLOSING AND EVALAUTION PROCESS FOR  

MATHEMATICAL FUTURES PROGRAMME: EVIDENCE AND SCENARIOS FOR THE 
VALUE OF MATHEMATICS IN THE FUTURE 

Dear Suppliers 

The Royal Society seeks the best possible submissions from Suppliers for the Maths Futures 
Program tenders (ITT 537-2 and 537-3) and recognise that not all Suppliers are working at full 
capacity due to COVID and school half term break.  

Therefore, the Royal Society has considered the timelines for this tender and has decided to 
add an additional two (2) week to the closing date.  

Suppliers are asked to operate as though this tender will be closing on or around Friday  
26 April rather than the 12 April 2021. We shall confirm the complete timelines ASAP. 

The tender evaluation dates are being confirmed and shall be updated in the coming days. The 
Instructions to Tenderers document will be re-issued once the dates are confirmed with the 
Society’s Evaluation Panel. 

Thank you for your work so far on your tenders and we look forward to seeing your submissions. 

Yours sincerely 

 

Rebecca Farquhar, Procurement Manager 

The Royal Society 

Procurement@royalsociety.org  
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